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Dear Parents,

eadig is a fundamental skill that not only supports academic success but also fosters
creativity, critical thinking, and lifelong learning. To encourage students to develop a
genuine interest in reading, the school proposes to have the ‘Reader’s Award -
2025’ for Std. lll to VIll. An initiative that appreciates and applauds the efforts of the
students who read maximum number of books.

e The criteria for the award are as follows:

e The students should read as many books as they can. They are free to
choose the author.

e The students of Std. V to VIII will write a review on any three books with the
record of books read.

e The students of Std. Ill to VIII will participate in an oral test based on the
books read.

The school committee will finally decide the winners based on the one —to —one
discussion and the winners will be felicitated.

Let us encourage our students to read.

Thank you for your constant support towards our academic and non — academic
initiatives.
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